
Adoption project successfully completed 

In mid-February 2020, the Foundation Adoption Graves Nederweert War Cemetery took off. With 

the  permission of the British Commonwealth War Graves Commission, the aim was to provide all 

graves with an adopter in the future. The old adoption register was slowly but surely replaced by a 

digital register. 

All 363 graves adopted 

A year later we can now proudly announce that all 363 graves have been adopted. The last available 

graves are reserved for primary schools in Nederweert. In the course of the year we will pay further 

attention to communicate with the schools. This had to be postponed due to the Covid-19 troubles. 

In addition to many registrations from the municipality of Nederweert, there were also many 

registrations both nationally and internationally. We can now report that we have adopters in 

Canada, the United Kingdom, Australia, New Zealand, Belgium and Brazil. 

Despite the fact that all graves have now been adopted, interested parties can still register. Our 

foundation draws up a waiting list. Should an adopter give up his or her grave in the future, for 

whatever reason, this can be taken over. 

If you have any questions, please email adoptiegravennederweert@gmail.com or contact us by 

phone at +316-22470376. 

 

 

 


